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If you need assistance, our
wonderful family support hotline

will be happy to help.
Family Support Hotline 

800-246-2154

Scheduling

Happy February, Champions Families!
We’ve had a fantastic time exploring maps in our curriculum,
creating imaginative and detailed designs. Alongside our
learning, students have enjoyed crocheting club, chess club,
bracelet making, and diving into exciting new books.
It has been wonderful to see the kiddos teaching each other
how to crochet and play chess, fostering teamwork and
creativity. Our junior counselors have also been amazing,
stepping up to help and support their peers.

We have been blessed with so many special moments, like
when a student excitedly shares that they got 100% on a test.
These moments remind us of the joy in learning and the pride
our students take in their achievements.
For the next two weeks, we will be exploring folk music! We
are excited to introduce students to different cultural
traditions and the stories behind the music.
We’re looking forward to another great month filled with
learning, fun, and friendship!

Reminders
Quick reminder, school and

Champions are closed Friday
Feb.14 and Mon. Feb.17


